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IowA ELecTrIC L1IGHT AND POWER COMPANY
‘General Qffice »' 0., '
CepAR RApiDS, Iowa 5 33
January 17, 1975
CHARLES W. SANDFORD : IE-75-77

EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

Mr A. Giambusso

Deputy Director for Reactor PrOJects
Directorate of Licensing

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20545

Dear Mr. Giambusso:

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension of
time for the installation of recirculation pump motor decouplers
at the Duane Arnold Energy Center. Our present schedule calls -
for installation of this equipment during our first refueling outage.
-We request an extension of time to the: first refueling outage after
June 1, 1976

The extens1on requested would allow further testing of
decoupler equipment. The operating experience accriued. in the
interim would enable us to confirm the adequacy of the des1gn and
hence insure a more reliable decoup]er

Also underlying our. request-for an extension of time is
the position of the General Electric Company as set forth in their
letter to you of August 23, 1974 which we endorse. In the. interim,
we would also hope that f1na1 review of WASH 1400,. as well as further
operating experience would provide a sounder bas1s for the regulatory
staff to determine the necessity for this or any a]ternat1ve design

mod1f1cat1on
Very truly yours,"
CHalia &J.S;M%A«‘q
Charles W, Sandford
Executive Vice President
CWS/ms - '

.cc: D. Arnold
J. Newman
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